
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

You are hereby notified that the City of Groveport will be holding a Public Hearing on 

Monday, February 23, 2015 at 6:15 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the Groveport 

Municipal Building, 655 Blacklick Street, Groveport, Ohio for: 

 

 

ORD. 14-072 AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING A MODIFICATION TO THE 

DEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR 3860 ROHR ROAD, PARCEL NUMBERS 185-001312, 185-

001313, 185-001318, 185-001319, 185-001321 AND 185-001324 

 

All regular and special meetings of Council are open to the public. The application for the 

modification of this development plan is on file in the office of the Clerk of Council for review. 

 

 

Ruthanne Sargus Ross 

Clerk of Council 


